
September 9, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul Lee 

Director, Best Efforts, Inc. 

150 Massachusetts Avenue 

Highland Park, MI 48203 

 

Dear Mr. Lee: 

 

Thank you for your memorandum of August 31, 1996 regarding FBI source symbol numbers.  We 

appreciate your taking the time to provide us with your thoughts on this topic. 

 

I have shared copies of the memorandum with the Executive Director, the General Counsel, and the 

head of our FBI records team for their review.  Per your request, I will send the attached letter back 

to you when it has been read by the above mentioned members of the staff. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your efforts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director 


